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Strand/category 

Creative Europa, Culture Sub-programm; Support for european  
cooperation projects related to the European Year of Cultural 
Heritage 2018.-EACEA 35/2017. 
 

Deadline 22.11.2017. 

 
 
Cultural operator(s)  
 

Name Museum Radboa for museum activity 

Short 
description 

The Radboa Museum is a public institution whose museum activity 
combines the local history and culture of Radoboja. The newly opened 
Museum contains a mining, geological and archaeological collection 
showing rich cultural and historical heritage. The museum is modern 
and multimedial, equipped with innovative technology and 
interactivity. The museum wants to be a partner in the project of 
Creative Europe; Culture Sub-programm; Support for european  
cooperation projects related to the European Year of Cultural Heritage 
2018.-EACEA 35/2017. 

Contact details 

Ivana Hazulin, director 
mob: +385917257685 
e-mail: info@radboa.com 
 

 
 
Project  
 

Field(s) 
 Cultural Heritage, Intercultural Interaction, Approximation and 
Promotion of Cultural Heritage 

Description 

The importance of cultural heritage is manifested in all segments of 
action. Cultural insights overwhelm the conscience and strengthen 
society and relationships with the rest of the world. 
By fostering and promoting cultural peculiarities, we achieve 
enduring values that are the foundation of future generations. 

 
 
Partners searched 
 

Countries 
Slovenia, Austria, Germany, United Kingdom, France, Hungary, Italy, 
Bosnia and Herzegovina, Montenegro 

mailto:info@radboa.com


Profile 

As partners, we would like museological institutions and institutions 
in the culture that encourage and strengthen intercultural dialogue, 
creatively enhance cultural values and emphasize belonging to 
European cultural circles. 
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